
  McCloud Union School District 
Shelley Cain, Superintendent - Principal         

P.O. Box 700       McCloud, California 96057       530-964-2133      FAX 964-2153 
 

Posted: July 17, 2025 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

A Public Hearing will be held on the proposed LCAP and Budget for the McCloud Union School 

District for the 2025/2026 school year, at 5:00 P.M. on August 14, 2025 at 332 Hamilton Way, 

McCloud, CA.  These budgets may be inspected at 332 Hamilton Way, McCloud, CA or by 

contacting the McCloud Union School District at 530-964-2133, beginning August 11, 2025. 

 

Shelley Cain, Superintendent 

McCloud Union School District 

 

   

 

HEARING DATE:   August 14, 2025 

TIME:  5:00 P.M. 

LOCATION:  McCloud Elementary School Library 

 332 Hamilton, McCloud, CA 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Posted at the following locations: 

Website 

At the Post Office 

On the front window of the school 

RM 


